
From: Bill Finn <wjfinn47@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 13, 2024 1:14 PM 
To: Council Members <CouncilMembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Brisbane Water Aerobics 
  
Hi Council,   
  
I am a long time resident of Brisbane. I have been going to water aerobics 3 times a week 
for about 4 years. I am retired, in my seventies, and the class has become an integral part 
of my physical and mental well being. It helped me get through a nasty divorce and the 
effects of a stroke. As a result, I have fully recovered from both. I understand you are 
considering raising the cost of these classes. I hope you will reconsider raising prices. For 
me, water aerobics is not a luxury it is essential to my well being. Please do not increase 
the cost. 

Best Regards, Bill Finn 
 


